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March 7, 2025 

 

The Des Moines County Board of Supervisors met in a special session at the Court House in Burlington at 

9:00 AM on Friday, March 7,2025, with Vice-Chair Shane McCampbell and Member Tom Broeker present. Chair 

Jim Cary was absent.  

 

 The pledge of allegiance was conducted.  

 

 A request for an Administrative Recount of Precincts 4 & 7 Ballots Counted for the Special Election held 

on March 4, 2025, was requested. Auditor Doty explained that the Precinct had issues on Election Day with the 

machine jamming. She is balancing the precincts from Election Day and can’t get this precinct to balance according 

to the sheets the Precinct Chair submitted. She needs to open the ballot bag and do an administrative audit of the 

official ballots, and to do that she needs to call an administrative recount. The outcome of the election will not 

change. Broeker made a motion to approve the recount, and was seconded by McCampbell. 

 

This Board meeting is recorded. The meeting minutes and audio are posted on the county’s website 

www.dmcounty.com  
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Date Approved  

 

 

   

 

         

Attest: Auditor 

 

 

 

 

              

         Vice-Chairman   
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